Merry Christmas

Dear Neighbors,

My name is Mason and I am in 11th grade at Trinity Prep and also your neighbor. I am writing to tell you about "Light Up Myrtle Creek and Marsh Pine".

About 9 years ago, I inspired our community to get into the holiday spirit by decorating their homes for the holidays. I think it would be so cool if we could get as many homes as possible to show off their holiday spirit by decorating and lighting up their houses for the holidays.

As a part of the "Light up Myrtle Creek and Marsh Pine", I am also asking if you are able to donate an unwrapped children's toy. This year I am donating all the toys to Advent Health's Children's Hospital. I want all the children who are not able to be home for the holidays to have a little gift. Since I started I have donated over 1840 toys to both Nemours and Advent Health thanks to our generous neighbors, family, and friends.

I will pick up the toys on Saturday Dec 18th. If you are able to take part in the toy drive, please send an email with your address so I can stop by to pick up from your doorstep. Our email address is: lightupmyrtlecreekandmarshpine@gmail.com

I look forward to seeing all the beautifully decorated homes and I hope you have the most magical holiday season.

Thank you & Happy Holidays, Mason

